



Dear parents and carers

We have just celebrated Anti Bullying Week in school. The theme this year was One Kind Word. The children wore odd socks on Monday to show that we are ALL unique and different, and we need to be kind to each other and respect each other's individuality. What an important

message for us to remember.

Best wishes Liz Hayward Headteacher

Anti Bullying Week









Pupil survey

Last week we asked 487 children from Year 1 to Year 6 ' Are children and staff in the school kind to each other?

480 children answered YES!

(We will go back to the 7 children who said no to see what has happened and how we can help them).

Coffee Mornings coming up.....

Get into learning fun activities Tuesday 23 November 9am in EYFS/KS1 **Parenting Programme taster session with Parentgym** Tues 30 November 9am in EYFS/KS1

Christmas Coffee morning (Holiday schemes information) with Homa Atib Tuesday 7 Dec at 9am in EYFS KS1

Christmas Coffee morning (Holiday schemes information) with Homa Atib Tuesday 14 Dec 8.30 in KS2 for all parents.

We are going to have a Word Aware Day on 26 November. We will ask children and staff to dress up as their favourite word.

School football teams

At Talacre this week we didn't get a win this time. However, Coach Hassan said the children were all fantastic and had a great attitude. Well done everyone!





Reading with your child

Thank you to all the Reception parents and carers who have come into school to read with their child. The children loved having you in school. It gave you the chance to hear how we read to children in school.

In spring term we will invite everyone into school again to hear how we teach children in Reception to count.









